
 
Ontario Energy  
Board  
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Telephone: 416- 481-1967 
Facsimile:   416- 440-7656 
Toll free:   1-888-632-6273 

 
Commission de l’énergie 
de l’Ontario 
C.P. 2319 
27e étage  
2300, rue Yonge 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Téléphone:   416- 481-1967 
Télécopieur: 416- 440-7656 
Numéro sans frais: 1-888-632-6273 

 

 

BY EMAIL 
 
November 17, 2010 
 
 
To: All registered parties in proceeding EB-2010-0008 
 
Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc. 

2011-2012 Payment Amounts for Prescribed Generation Facilities  
Board File Number EB-2010-0008 
 

The oral hearing for this proceeding commenced on October 4, 2010.  On October 15, 
2010, there was a brief session that was held in camera.  The Board informed parties 
that once the transcript was available, OPG would propose redactions and that these 
redactions would be reviewed to determine if they were consistent with the Board’s 
decisions on confidentiality. 
 
A public version of the transcript in which the in camera session was redacted in 
entirety, was placed on the record.  Persons who signed the Declaration and 
Undertaking that is Appendix D of the Board’s Practice Direction on Confidential Filings, 
received a fully unredacted version of the transcript.   
 
On October 24, 2010, OPG provided proposed redactions for the in camera session.  
The Board has now completed its review of the updated redacted version of the 
transcript.  This version is in conformity with the Board’s Decision and Order on 
Confidential Filing and Procedural Order No. 12 issued on September 29, 2010.   
 
Attached is the updated redacted version of the transcript, which the Board is placing on 
the public record. 
 
The Board takes this opportunity to encourage all parties to prepare their submissions 
such that there is minimal or no need for redactions or confidential treatment of the 
submissions.  This in turn will assist the Board in issuing a decision that does not 
require confidential treatment. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 


